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From: Rosalie del Rosario - NOAA Federal <rosalie.delrosario@noaa.gov>


Sent: Monday, May 6, 2019 8:51 PM


To: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal


Cc: Cathy Marcinkevage; Howard Brown; Susan Boring


Subject: Re: Shasta Division effects section


Well, Howard misled me... That was a pretty dense 77 pages! I offer my comments on the Upper Sac effects


v10 for consideration.


Thanks,


Rosalie


On Fri, May 3, 2019 at 8:30 AM Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov> wrote:


Rosalie,


We're trying to keep any version control issues manageable, so only sending the attached to you (Maria has a


hard copy of an earlier version that does not include my track changes). We think it's in decent shape (despite


the track changes) for your read and valuable input.


Thanks!


-Garwin-

_____________


Garwin Yip


Water Operations and Delta Consultations Branch Chief


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


U.S. Department of Commerce


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Office: 916-930-3611


Cell: 916-716-6558


FAX: 916-930-3629


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


--
Rosalie B. del Rosario, Ph.D.


Regional Endangered Species Act Advisor

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

Office: (562) 980-4085

Rosalie.delRosario@noaa.gov

www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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